
Colorado Water for the 21st Century 
Metro Roundtable – Meeting Minutes 

 

October 20, 2011       3:30 PM – 5:30 PM 
At the Denver Water - Three Stone Building – Cheesman Room 

 
 
Rod Kuharich chaired the meeting.  
 
Jacob Bornstein gave an update on the recent IBC meeting.  A scaled-back version of 
funding for the Flaming Gorge Task Force was approved by IBC.  He reported that 
$72,000 of funding was approved, with possible funding of an additional $100,000 for a 
second phase if required.  The Metro Roundtable will have two participants on the 
Flaming Gorge Task Force. The Metro Roundtable appointed Janet Bell and Rod 
Kuharich for that purpose.  There will be 20+ overall members on the Task Force.   
 
There was general discussion of a possible meeting among the Arkansas, South Platte 
and Metro roundtables, but a potential meeting date to coordinate the portfolio 
discussion has not yet been set.   
 
Julio Iturreria gave an update on the recent South Platte Basin Roundtable meeting.  
Peter Nichols gave a report on the recent Colorado River Basin Roundtable meeting. 
 
There was discussion of water Conservation Memo components. 
 
The Metro Roundtable subcommittee for Portfolio development met on October 19.  
Based on their work, there was further discussion of use of the Metro Roundtable 
Sample Portfolios. 
 
There will be no Metro Roundtable meeting in November, other than the joint meeting 
with the Arkansas and South Platte groups. 
 
 
  
 
    Prepared by Gary Thompson 
   October 21, 2011 


